
Father-Son Legacy Parent Letter

Vor' i  Halford Crow!

0 G o o d  morning Coach!

My name is Vonda Crowl and my son, Blaine French, is a
Senior playing for Coach Kenny Simpson at Southside.
Blaine and his Dad, Zac, attended the Father Son retreat!

I have heard a lot of "Wows!" and nothing but great things
about you and the retreat!! I  know it was a great bonding
experience for everyone involved!

I've meant to message you sooner, but I wanted to say
"Thank You! The letters from my husband and my son will
be cherished for years to come, and I am still seeing their
hugs and I love you's!

Keep up the good work! As a member of the Southside
School Board, we have been very impressed from Day 1
with Coach Simpson and I understand you've had a great
impact on his life!

I hope I have the pleasure of meeting you in person one
day!

All the best,
Vonda Crowl


